2nd Team Report

Well the 2020 season, as you all know has been non existent, due to the pandemic.

We did have one fixture arranged against Dorset, but as you are all aware we had to cancel all
fixtures. Nothing has been played for the second team and fingers crossed we will get some county
golf next season.

There is some good news with some juniors playing some good golf around the county, so look
forward to seeing them next year.

Here’s hoping that things start to settle next spring and we get back to some county fixtures.

Stay safe in the mean time and see you all next year.

Wendy Briggs

Cornwall Ladies Vice Captain



